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June 13, 1994

Docket No. 50-366 IIL-4619

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN; Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Edwin I. Ilatch Nuclear Plant - Unit 2
Withdrawal of Schedule Change for Actions

in Response to Generic Letter 89-10

Gentlemen:

Ily letter dated October 19, 1994, Georgia Power Company informed the Nuclear
Regulatoiy Commission (NRC) statrof a potential schedule change associated with testing
of motor operated valves in the Unit 2 main steam isolation valve leakage control system
(MSIVLCS). Ily letter dated March 17,1994, Unit 2 Technical Specifications amendment
number 132 was issued which allowed for removal of the MSIVLCS. This amendment
was implemented and the MSIVLCS was physically removed during the Spring 1994
Unit 2 refueling outage.

Consequently, no further NRC action is necessary in response to our letter of October 19,
1993, since the valves in question are no longer installed in the plant.

Please contact this ollice if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

'f
. T. Ileckham, Jr. /

SJIl/cr

cc: (See next page.)
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Georgia Power d
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Page Two
June 13, 1994

cc: Georgia Power Compan
Mr. II. L. Sumner, Nuclear Plant General Manager
NORMS

U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Il'ashington, D.C.
Mr. K. Jabbour, Licensing Project Manager - IIatch

U.S Nuclear Regulatorv Commission. Reuion H
Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
Mr. B. L llolbrook, Senior Resident inspector - Ilatch
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